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November 10, 2022
Ta,
The Principals
(All the Colleges)

Subject : Establishment of Research and Development Cell in Colleges — reg.
Dear Madam/Sir,

This is in continuation of earlier communications by UGC regarding establishment of Research
and Development Cell in Colleges. It is noticed that many colleges have not taken necessary
action in this regard so far. Further. it has come to the notice that few colleges have established
Research and Development Cell with different nomenclature which needs to be corrected
Kindly note that the nomenclature of the Cell should be ~“Rescarch and Development Cell™ as
per the UGC Guidelines available on the UGC website : www.ugc.ac.an,

Pertinent to mention here that the establishment of Research and Development Cell in Colleges
is a part of NEP 2020 implementation and hence requires immediate attention and action.

All the Principals of Colleges are requested 1o take immediate action for the establishment of
Research and Development Cell in their respective Colleges as per UGC Guidelines and upload
the information in this regard on UGC's Universily Activity Monitoring Portal (UAMP):
WWW.LAMP.AC. in.

This may kindly be treated as “Most Important / Urgent”. Kindly ignore, it R & D Cell has
already been established in your College.

With regards,
Y ours sincerely,

 fogy e

(Dr. R. Manoj Kumar)



